“A caring, happy and creative environment in which ALL children can succeed’


What’s happening week commencing:  Monday 11th June 2018
	
	Morning
	Afternoon
	After School

	Monday
	
	
	Angel Voice
3-4.15pm

Reception to Yr 6

	Tuesday
	
	
	Golf 3-4pm


	        Wednesday
	Brenin Adventures
Yrs 5 & 6
	
	Soccerholics 3-4pm

Reception to Yr 6 

	Thursday
	Brenin Adventures

Yrs 5 & 6
	
	Netball CANCELLED


	Friday
	Brenin Adventures

Yrs 5 & 6

Swimming – Class 2
	
	Football CANCELLED



Dear Parent / Carer,
Our phrase of the week is:  ‘Ble est ti ar y penwythnos?’

‘Es i i’r sinema’



   Where did you go at the weekend?  
I went to the cinema
Sweetcorn Plants

Class 1 planted the sweetcorn plants for everyone on Wednesday.  They will be harvested in the Autumn for our Harvest Service – it is not a competition!  If anyone would like to visit the garden and see the plants, they are most welcome – if you would like to water them all there is a water butt and watering can in the garden.

We will be planting on a termly basis in future and each class in turn will be responsible for the planting.  Class 2 will be planting in the Autumn term and Class 3 in the Spring term.

Football / Netball Clubs

As many of the children who would normally be at Netball/Football are going on the residential trip to Brenin Adventures, the Clubs will be cancelled this week.
PTA

A reminder about the Race Night on Friday 13th July.  Horses £5 each.  If you would like to sponsor a race it’s £30 each – please contact a PTA member or the office if you are interested.  More details will follow.
Brass Lessons

Brass lessons for this term will finish on Friday 13th July.
End of Term Assembly/Leavers Assembly
This will be on Friday 20th July at 9.00am in Church.
Swimming Lessons

Class 2 will be swimming for the rest of the term.  Could we please remind you that we require a contribution of £1.50 per session, towards the cost of the bus.  Thank you.

Car Boot Sale – Sunday 1st July 

At Foxen Manor playing fields/carpark.  Sellers: 7.30 set up, 30 pitches available for £5, Buyers: From 8.30 until 12.00. Please contact Donna Kendall 07759443486 by message to confirm if you would like to sell that day.  Refreshments available from the club house (any donations of cakes will be greatly appreciated) please see Becky Allen.  Pitch money will be funding child/paediatric defibrillation pads for the school.
Church Fundraiser/Coffee evening – Friday 6th July
7pm onwards at Stone Grange (towards the underpass) many stalls, cakes, facepainting, games for children and tombolas.  PTA request for teddies for the teddy tombola.  Any teddies in good condition can be donated to the school office or to Becky Allen at the school gates.
Amanda Williams
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